
 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

ROAD COMMISSION  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 
TO: Jennifer Nelson, Lisa Fiscelli, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff,  

Jerry Westrick & Bill Hazelton 
 
FROM:  Mike Clark 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2025 
  
SUBJECT: BRIDGE POSTING CHANGE in Cottrellville Twp. 
 
Old culverts have been totally removed & replaced with new culverts: 
 
Broadbridge Road over Marine City Dredge Cut Drain 9-04P in 
Cottrelville Twp. 
 
Culverts are 2815 feet east of Marsh Road 
 
Previous Posting 
 
12 ton – Single 
18 ton – Double 
33 ton – Triple 
 
 
NEW Posting 
 
Current structure capacity is: 
 
No Load Posting Required for All Legal Loads 
 
Open to all normal traffic 


